
PTO minutes
8/14/24 2pm Don Burnside Park

Officers Present: Betsy Koch, Jenny Tuckey, Lauren Welsh, Elizabeth Rigby by phone

Treasurer Report: $8,193 in checking account
CD is up for renewal soon
All need to go in to bank to sign with Elizabeth as new officer to all have access/signing

checks

Picnic Tables:
Have not heard about a Uline donation yet. Will ask source again.
Jenny will ask Dave where cheaper plastic tables went that were used during covid.

Still not sure which route we will take; expensive but durable uline or cheaper, put away
for winter plastic ones. Erin W. is helpful teacher we will continue to talk with and hopefully
decide soon.

Gaga Pit: Eli plans to work on gravel next week. When finished will need 4 people to help
reassemble it.

Sticker Fundraiser: Went well and almost sold out of 2 of the 3. Deja Brew and Pharmacy had
most traffic but thankful to each business/non profit for helping us sell and raise money! We
would like to do this again next year. Lick-a-dee-splitz will buy what stickers are left and sell in
store next season.

Ending the shoe Fundraiser after last bag paid $6.

We will review and add any field trip ideas to our google doc and send out to teachers to help
them, if they need ideas.

Mission Statement: we looked at current one and discussed. We will further work on re wording
the middle section to better fit the current role of the PTO. We will look at other statements from
other PTOs to help us. Jenny emailed us some.

Idea: “ creating a space for parents/caregivers to get/ be involved to enrich their
child(ren)’s education”

Teacher Back to school breakfast: estimating 35 staff and spending $120 or less. First friday
morning.

Fall fundraisers: Butterbraids, Scholastic Bookfair during PT conferences



Next meetings Sept 18 3:30pm elementary IMC*
Oct 16 3:30pm elementary IMC*

*need to fill out request for using the IMC


